449/22 August 22 - Correspondence

Hello, I am writing to request a "Municipal Resolution" letter for an SOP I am applying for on behalf of the Lions Club of Beaverton.

We are running our annual Elimination Draw, which as you know is the major fundraiser for all of the projects we support and undertake in the community.

Once again we will be having an in person draw with dance, live music, food and beer garden at the Foster Hewitt Memorial Community Centre in Beaverton. It will be taking place on Saturday September 24<sup>th</sup> 2022 from 7pm to 1am.

A letter of <u>Municipal Significance</u> endorsing the Lions Club of Beaverton Elimination Draw is required in order to get approval for the SOP.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns and I will get back to you as soon as possible in order to get the application to the AGCO submitted in a timely manner.

Thank you very much.

Cody Windebank

Beaverton Lions Club – Elimination Draw Committee

